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Mr. Samuel J. Chilk

Secretary

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

Subjr.it: Proposed Rule 10 CFR Parte 2, 50, and 54,
"Nuclear Power Plant License Renewal"; 55FR29043

Dear Mr. Chilk:

The purpose of this letter is to respond to the U. 8.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s reguest for public comment
on its Proposed Rule for Nuclear Power Plant License
Renewal, 10 CFR Parts 2, 50, and 54.

Combustion Engineering, Inc. is a major supplier of
equipment and services for nuclear power generation and is a
participant of the Nuclear Management and Resources Council
(NUMARC). On behalf of the nuclear industry, NUMARC
prepared a response to the Proposed Rule. As a member of
NUMI?RC’s NUPLEX Licensing Subcommittee, Combustion
Engireering contributed to and endorses that response.

Sincerely yours,

COMBUSTION NEERING, INC.
S A /:6@_

8. A. Toelle
Manager
Operating Reactor Licensing
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